
Ramadan Dinner at The Church of Atonement

On August 11, 2011, The Church of Atonement hosted the IDC in a Ramadan Dinner. People
from the Church and Muslim families broke fast together on this wonderful evening. Everyone
who attended enjoyed friendly conversations and dinner brought by the IDC volunteers.

  

Mevlut Kirazli gave a brief speech to inform the guests about the month of "Ramadan".

  

We thank, The Church of Atonement for having us that evening. It was a wonderful evening
spent together.

      

  

Pictures from the Event:
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